
School Uniform is expensive!
We are here to help.

This year we are helping young people who are moving
from Year 6 to Year 7, with school uniform and equipment,
including school shoes, trainers and stationery. 

If you are struggling with the cost of uniform or equipment
for school, please get in touch, we would love to help.

Please fill in this short form: 
www.firstdays.net/referralform

Or, call Lindsay and see how we
can help - 07578 144611
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